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 Dear Parents and Friends of Star Academy,  

These have been the most extraordinary 3 months and I am sure that at some point we will look back and know 
that we lived through a major historical event. Until then, we are all doing the very best we can to ensure that 
our children are happy, healthy and where we can, learning. 

We really do appreciate everything that you have done to support your child’s education whilst we have been 
unable to have everyone in the academy.  

I am very proud to say that we have remained open and the staff here at Star Academy have continued to work 
their hardest to support the community as best we can. 

Please do remember that the academy is open and you can contact us for any reason on 01782 235055. 

We are delighted to see so many children back from Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 back into the 
Academy but we sincerely understand why others have not returned.  

It is vitally important that if you change your mind and would like your child to attend that you call the office to 
see whether we have a place in school. We are using all our possible space to ensure social distancing is 
maintained and therefore we may be unable to offer further places in the Academy. We are asked to make key 
worker children a priority. If these numbers continue to grow, we may have to retract offers for year groups. 

We are very lucky that, as far as we are aware, no members of our community have lost loved ones to Covid 19 
and we pray that it remains that way. If you have been affected by Covid 19, please do let us know as we would 
like to offer our support. 

We cannot wait to get the Academy running at full capacity again but we do not know when that will be. As soon 
as we know, we will communicate that with you. 

Until then, stay safe. 

You know where we are if you need us. 

 

Mrs K Wildman 

Principal 



 

 

 

   

Collection times for home- learning packs. Collect from outside of the school office.  

Maintain social distancing at all times please. 

Class Day and start date time 

Nursery Thursday (18th June) Between 11am and 12pm 

Reception Friday (19th June) Between 1pm and 2pm 

Year 1 Thursday(18th June)  Between 10am and 11am 

Year 2 Thursday (18th June) Between 2pm and 3pm 

Year 3 Thursday  (18th June) Between 1pm and 2pm 

Year 4 Friday (19th June) Between 11am and 12pm 

Year 5 Friday (19th June) Between 10am and 11am 

Year 6 Tuesday ( 16th June) Between 11am and 12pm 

 

 

SMART children are SMART learners. 

A reminder that school uniform comprises of: 

Academy uniform 

Star Academy jumper/cardigan 

White shirt year 1 – year 6  White polo shirt for Reception and Nursery 

Star Academy tie for years 1- 6 

Grey trousers (boys or girls) 

Grey skirt or pinafore 

Grey or black tights 

Grey, black or white socks 

Black shoes, no trainers 

Purple summer dress (summer only) 

 

Sport Uniform 

Star Academy hoodie or zoodie 

White t-shirt (Star Academy t-shirts available to order) 

Black shorts 

Black joggers or leggings. 

 

If you need support with uniform, please call school and speak to Mrs Bell or Mrs Brammer in the office. 

 

THE  HUBB  FOUNDATION ARE OFFERING US A WONDERFUL SERVICE BY PROVIDING 

MEALS FOR FAMILIES IN  NEED REGARDLESS OF FSM STATUS. IF YOU WOULD LIKE 

SUPPORT WITH FOOD PLEASE CONTACT SCHOOL. 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO CHANGE DETAILS OR STOP HAVING THE FOOD, PLEASE DO THIS 

THROUGH SCHOOL AND NOT THROUGH THE DELIVERY DRIVER. THANK YOU. 

  

Uniform can be bought from 

https://www.lpclothing.co.uk/pa

ge/schoolwear/star-academy 

Please note that there may be 

some variation in the style of 

jumpers this year. 

If you wish for your uniform to 

be delivered to school, please 

call to arrange collection. 

 

https://www.lpclothing.co.uk/page/schoolwear/star-academy
https://www.lpclothing.co.uk/page/schoolwear/star-academy

